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29 April 2025 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

VE Day – 8 May 2025 

 

We are pleased to inform you that as part of our VE Day celebrations, students who 

are members of any cadet service, including Army, Navy, RAF, Guides and Scouts, 

are invited to wear their cadet uniforms to school on Thursday 8 May. 

 

VE Day, or Victory in Europe Day, marks the end of World War II in Europe and is a 

significant event in our history. By allowing our cadets to wear their uniforms, we aim 

to honour the contributions and sacrifices made by those who served during the war, 

and to instil a sense of pride and respect in our students. 

 

Please ensure that your child’s uniform is clean and presentable for the occasion.  

 

We believe this will be a wonderful opportunity for our students to showcase their 

commitment and dedication to their service.  

 

Thank you for your support in making this day memorable for our students. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

E Worker-Simpson 

 

Emma Worker-Simpson 

Assistant Principal 

 


